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ITEM F.3 
 

Discussion Regarding the Addition of More Street Lights 
 
A request of the City for street light information resulted in receipt of four pages of the 
County of Orange Street Light Standards and Specifications.  During the month of 
December staff will get the specs on the existing street lights on Beach Road then 
evaluate the system against the specs provided by the County.  Without having to spend a 
lot of money upfront for an engineering consultant we should be able to get a sense of 
whether our existing system is substandard or adequate and what should be added to 
bring it up to today’s standards.  At some point down the road however, a professional 
should be used to verify our homework and make sure our evaluation is accurate. 


